
Falling in Love Falling in Love 

Embracing the autumn season was easy (and 

fun!) at our Fall Festival event. Our front porch 

was the perfect setting on a lovely and warm 

fall day. Harvest decorations, live music, hot 

apple cider, and snacks were just a few of the 

things enjoyed by residents and guests.  

The petting zoo was also a hit, and families 

were able to capture the memories by snapping 

a picture at our photo booth!
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Cathy Loving Kirk with 
her daughter Kelly Thomas 
and granddaughters, Ann 

Watson and Libby. 

It was a great 
day for our 

furry friends 
to stop by.

Velma Graves (left) and 
Pam Smith, Medication 
Technician, are thankful 

for one another!

With Fall!With Fall!

From left: Joe Gonzalez, Memory 
Care Activity Coordinator Karen 
Wilbourne, and Laura Thomas.

Donald Lipscomb (center) was  
thrilled to spend time with his brother, 

John, and sister-in-law, Holli.   

It’s “gourd” to see you!   

Jean Powell smiles with 

Business Office Manager 

Amy Stovall.



A recent trip to Beaver Dam Farm’s Sunflower Festival 

in Buchanan did not disappoint! This gorgeous farm 

is home to over 20 acres of blackoil sunflowers, along 

with variety of animals and breathtaking views. We look 

forward to visiting again next September. 

Quick on the “Draw”
Caricature Artist Captures Our Personalities

Kyle Edgell, a self-proclaimed “artist and humor professional,” made another visit to our 

front porch to create some one-of-a-kind drawings of our residents. Her fast, lighthearted 

sketches always reflect the unique essence of each subject. Best of all? Residents were able 

to keep their quirky portraits to hang in their apartment or show off to friends.

Director of Marketing & 
Admissions Erin McKeon and 
Gerry Minter sport matching 
grins during the hayride. 

Betty Jane 
Patterson

Mildred Meador and 
Gerry Minter (right) 
make a new friend. 

Artist in 
action! Kyle 
Edgell draws 
a happy 
Daisy Gocsik.

Bev 
Lottermoser

Naretta 
Harris

Betty 
Ries

Fun in theFun in the
Sun(flowers)Sun(flowers)
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Chesterbrook Residences
Residential Living, Assisted Living
Falls Church, Virginia • 703-531-0781

Marian Manor
Assisted Living,  

Intensive Assisted Living
Virginia Beach, Virginia • 757-456-5018

Mennowood
Independent Living, Assisted Living, 

Memory Care
Newport News, Virginia • 757-249-0355

Our Lady of Hope
Assisted Living, Memory Care,  

Intermediate & Skilled Nursing Center
Richmond, Virginia • 804-360-1960

Our Lady of Peace
Residential Living, Assisted Living, 

Memory Care, Nursing Center
Charlottesville, Virginia • 434-973-1155

Our Lady of Perpetual Help
Extensive Assisted Living, 

Memory Care, Nursing Center
Virginia Beach, Virginia • 757-495-4211

Potomac Place
Assisted Living, Memory Care

Woodbridge, Virginia • 703-494-3817

St. Mary’s Woods
Residential Living, Assisted Living
Richmond, Virginia • 804-741-8624

Tall Oaks Assisted Living
Assisted Living, Memory Care
Reston, Virginia • 703-834-9800

Photographic Memory
An outing to the O. Winston Link Museum – located just minutes away in 

downtown Roanoke – was just the ticket for our adventurous group. Residents took 

a leisurely tour of the museum which is dedicated to the works of its namesake 

photographer, whose main subject matter included the trains and surroundings of 

the Norfolk & Western Railway. 

The trip was very special to two from our group. Ann Williams was one of the 

subjects in a swimming pool photo with a train in the background. Ann was only 17 

when the image was taken and she was given a silver dollar by Link for her time. 

There was also a connection for Bill Arnold. He and his late wife, Ellen, were personal 

friends of Link and were sponsors of the Radford Gallery, as well as longtime volunteers. 

Jeri Boswell (left) and 
Bill Arnold browse the 
halls of the gallery.

Ann Williams 
poses alongside a 
photo of herself!

Our residents and activity 
team members pose in front 

of a replica Norfolk  
& Western train.
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More than care. It’s family. 
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We Appreciate You! 
The Our Lady of the Valley 
management team was privileged to 
celebrate our amazing staff during 
our recent employee appreciation week. 
From tie-dye day to a catered lunch, we 
enjoyed fun and fellowship to say “thank 
you” to our valued team 
members who improve 
the lives of seniors 
each and every day. 

Kudos to you all!


